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MINUTES 

HARP BOARD 
SEPTEMBER 29, 2022 

 
Attending:  Magi Winslow, Greg Sottile, Karen Eseppi, Scott Levan 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:30pm by Magi Winslow. 
 
There were no new invoices ready to approve.   
 
One bid/proposal was received from JD Building and Remodeling, LLC. 
 
It was the consensus of the Board to remove the proposed generator due to project overall pricing 
concerns. The Generator will be addressed at the completion of the Project. 
 
There are still concerns as to whether we need to follow guidelines for paying prevailing wage for 
the project.  The federal guidelines say “no”, however, it seems that State guidelines may overrule 
the federal guidelines. Magi Winslow will reach out to CCM and to the NHCOG to see if there 
are any final answers available.   
 
Once we determine the final ruling we will move ahead with the Project. 
 
Motion:  Magi Winslow/Greg Sottile – Unanimous 
To adjourn the meeting at 5:15 p.m. 
 
   
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Magi Winslow 
HARP Chairman 
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